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Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 
Digital Government and Service NL 

Consumer and Financial Services Division 

Issue No. 36 – October 2022 

BULLETIN 
Hurricane Fiona 

Temporary License for Insurance Adjusters 

On September 27, 2022 the Office of the Superintendent of Insurance commenced 
accepting requests for Temporary Insurance Adjuster Licenses to expedite the 
licensing of insurance adjusters responding to claims resulting from Hurricane 
Fiona (see Bulleting Issue No. 34 – September 2022).  

As of November 15, 2022, the Office of the Superintendent of Insurance will cease 
accepting new requests for Temporary Insurance Adjuster Licenses pursuant to 
claims emerging from Hurricane Fiona.  

Requests for extensions to existing Temporary Insurance Adjuster Licenses issued 
from September 27, 2022 to November 14, 2022 must be submitted in writing to the 
Office of the Superintendent of insurance and will be considered on a case by case 
basis.   

Requests for extensions may be submitted using the following methods: 

Email: FSRD@Gov.nl.ca 
Subject: Temporary Adjuster Licence Extension – Hurricane Fiona 

Fax: 709-729-3205
Subject: Temporary Adjuster Licence Extension – Hurricane Fiona

Mail: Consumer and Financial Services Division 
P.O. Box 8700 
St. John, NL 
A1B 4J6 

Attention: Temporary Adjuster Licence Extension – Hurricane Fiona 

mailto:FSRD@Gov.nl.ca
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In-Person: Consumer and Financial Services Division 
  149 Smallwood Drive 
  Mount Pearl, NL 
 

Attention: Temporary Adjuster Licence Extension – Hurricane Fiona 
 
 

Additional questions and inquiries may be directed to 709-729-2595. 

 
 
 
_______________________ 
Jean Bishop 
Superintendent of Insurance 
October 28, 2022 
 
 


